

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Demitris Lewis, Agt. Majestic Jewelry LLC 809 S. Layton Bl. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Lewis:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Precious Metal and Gem Dealer's license for the premises at 809 S. Layton Bl. ("Majestic Jewelry LLC") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your nonappearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Gladys S. Munoz, Agt. Golden Jewelry, LLC 3115 W. Greenfield Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Munoz:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Precious Metal and Gem Dealer's license for the premises at 3115 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Golden Jewelry, LLC") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your nonappearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Derek J. Cichon 2039 N. Prospect Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Cichon:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

James D. Fleischmann 2683 S. 9th Pl. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Fleischmann:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Sarah E. Gleason 3059 N. Weil St., #306 Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Gleason:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your police report.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Mathew J. Grasseschi 1505 N. Jackson St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Grasseschi:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Ashley E. Malpica 7005 N. Teutonia Ave., #4 Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Malpica:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

-STITCE rely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Kristen M. Piwonski 2314 E. Wyoming Pl., #B Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Piwonski:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Charles E. Fowlkes, Agt. CEF Holdings, LLC 311 E. Wisconsin Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Fowlkes:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses for the premises at 311 E. Wisconsin Ave. ("311 Restaurant") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report and neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application based upon the police report and neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 101218



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 24, 2011

Michael C. Kozak, Agt. Ten Thirty, Inc 730 N. Old World Third St. Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Kozak:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses for the premises at 730 N. Old World Third St. ("Boardroom") be non-renewed. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon item #19 on the police report, occurrence of item #19 after imposition but prior to serving last year's 90-day suspension of your licenses, and your testimony that the premise has not been operational during the last licensing year.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's regarding your application. recommendation to not renew your licenses based upon item #19 on the police report, occurrence of item #19 after imposition but prior to serving last year's 90-day suspension of your licenses, and your testimony that the premise has not been operational during the last licensing year.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCF 101218



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 24, 2011

Inderjeet S. Dhillon, Agt. Best Liquor, LLC 551 W. Becher St. Milwaukee, WI 53207 Atty. Michael A. I. Whitcomb Law Offices of Michael A. I. Whitcomb 633 W. Wisconsin Ave., Ste. 510 Milwaukee, WI 53203-1918

Dear Mr. Dhillon and Atty. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on Monday, May 9, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the applications for Class "A" Malt and Class "A" Liquor licenses for the premises at 551 W. Becher St. ("Hwy Liquor") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to show that a change of circumstances had taken place.

On Tuesday, May 24, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding the applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the applications for Class "A" Malt and Class "A" Liquor licenses based upon your failure to show that a change of circumstances had taken place.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF 101218